
From:  Mark > 
To: "planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk" <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  18/12/2014 20:28 
Subject:  Proposed changes to Green Belt - Wootton - Questions that must be answered 
 
Dear Sirs, 
  
Just received notification of the proposed changes to Green Belt land around Wootton, Abingdon.  Interestingly the same 3 areas that were 
proposed building sites a few months ago.  Why the new approach ? 
  
These areas are appreciated by the locals and visitors for their beauty, aesthetic and practical qualities, so why build on them, spoiling these 
features when there is a brownfield site within the village that is undeveloped, an eyesore and has all the utilities present that would be cheaper 
for a developer to utilise, to build apparently much needed homes.  Is it not a pretty enough setting for the developer to make significant money 
on ? 
  
If subject to scrutiny could the Council honestly and legitimately show that local resident knowledge and viewpoint had been carefully considered 
and that there was genuinely no alternative ? 
  
Yours Faithfully 
  
J Harrington (Mrs)  
             




